
Cheers!  

I am not a landlord, I am a renter but I oppose this bill. Please let capitalism work like it is 

supposed to without government intervention. I am nearly 70 years old and have seen what 

well intentioned government interference in business has done to this country and it isn't 

good. Neither is this legislation. We do not need this kind of nanny state garbage as law.  

Sincerely,  

Michael Gipson  

1899 Virginia Ave  

North Bend OR  

 


